
 
 

Read NHFA’s Opposition to the CDC 
Regarding Control of Communicable Disease 

and Submit Your Own Comments NOW! 
The CDC put out a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking for Control of Communicable Disease with comments 
due by October 14, 2016. NHFA strongly opposes the CDC’s proposed rules because they attempt to 
increase police power over citizens in time of public health emergencies. Given the detailed laws already in 
place giving the CDC broad rulemaking authority to prevent the introduction, transmission, and spread of 
communicable diseases in interstate and foreign countries into the U.S., and its broad powers to apprehend 
persons moving across interstate borders and entering the U.S. from international locations regarding a certain 
and specific number of communicable diseases, the NPRM would be an overreaching and dangerous threat 
to personal liberties and the health of the people of this nation and recommends that the NPRM be 
withdrawn. 

 
Click here to read NHFA’s formal response to the CDC. 
NHFA encourages citizens to Click here and put in your own comments! 

 
 

http://nationalhealthfreedom.org/nhfa/wp-content/uploads/sites/5/2016/09/CDC-NHFA-Response-to-NPRM-Control-of-Communicable-Disease-Sept-19-2016-FINAL.pdf
http://nationalhealthfreedom.org/nhfa/wp-content/uploads/sites/5/2016/09/CDC-NHFA-Response-to-NPRM-Control-of-Communicable-Disease-Sept-19-2016-FINAL.pdf
https://www.regulations.gov/document?D=CDC-2016-0068-0001

